
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Leavers 

It is with a tinge of sadness that we say goodbye to our Year 6 children. As well as 
sadness, there is also excitement as they embark on the next step of their 
educational journey. Yesterday’s Leavers’ Assembly was a fitting way to end their 
time at Pegswood Primary School. From all the staff that you have come into contact 
with along your journey here, we wish you the very best of luck! 
 
As well as Year 6, we have three members of staff who are leaving us. Mrs Simpson will be leaving us to 
join a school in Blyth as a teaching assistant after being with us for a year. Mrs Townend, will also be 
leaving us at the end of term. Mrs Townend has been with us for four years. Finally, Miss Gray will be 
leaving us to take up a position in Ponteland and is training to become a teacher after spending six years 
with us. We would all like to thank all three for the dedication and hard work over their time with us. 
We wish them well on their new ventures and hope they settle quickly. 
 
 
Please would you ensure that all scooters and bikes are collected from school tonight. We are unable to take 
responsibility for any bike or scooter that is left in school over the holidays. 
 
 
 
On behalf of all the staff at Pegswood Primary School, thank you for all of your support over the long year – it has 
been much appreciated by all. Goodbye and good luck to those families leaving us. I hope you all have a fantastic 
summer break and we look forward to welcoming those returning, safe and sound in September. 

 
 
Diary Dates 
Monday 2nd September Teacher Training Day 
Tuesday 3rd September Teacher Training Day 
Wednesday 4th September School opens for autumn term 
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